Newsletter 3rd October 2025 Class 3

Class 3 have had a great week. It has been a shame that some of our friends
have been poorly and not been at school, we have missed them, but have been
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| Miss Moore brought a swivel chair in to class that her son does

not want any more and we have really enjoyed sharing it and

taking turns with our friends. It has been a lot of fun.
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We enjoyed chopping and smelling and tasting fruit and vegetables that have

seeds.

We went on to the big green MUGA and enjoyed playing football and basket-
ball and we early got blown away when we got the parachute out. All the

adults had to hold on tight to stop it from happening. It was great fun.

Jenson had greatfun hanging the wild animals from the table
and seeing how long it was before they fell.
B Lol Some children have been encouraging the adults

to have their hair done at the hairdressers.

We have also » 8 been doing some hard work in phonics and our

literacy and numeracy target work.

The children have had a very good week.
Have the best weekend

From all of the team of Class 3



